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Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2023 4:05 PM
To: Vest, Lisa A. (DNREC)
Cc: Brown, Anne (DelDOT); Urbanek, Brian (DelDOT); Taylor, Daniel (DelDOT); Hume, Kerin 

(DelDOT); Roushey, Jennifer S. (DNREC); Woodrow, Gordon (DNREC); Capes, Alexis 
(DNREC); Ferris, Gavin (DNREC)

Subject: Docket #2022-P-W-0017 - DelDOT
Attachments: 2023-02-23 Public Hearing Written Comments.pdf; Revised-2022-Draft-MS4-Phase-II-

Tier-II-General-Permit-DelDOT Comments.docx

Ms. Vest, 

Please find attached DelDOT’s letter regarding Docket #2022-P-W-0017, as well as mark-ups to the December 14, 2022 
draft Phase II, Tier II permit. 

There is reference in DelDOT’s letter to EPA’s Final Rule on the definition of Urban Area.  We are aware that EPA just 
withdrew the Final Rule an hour ago, but had drafted the comments previously.   
Thank you, 
Sara 

Sara Esposito, P.E. 

DelDOT M&O 
NPDES Program Manager 
302.760.2346 (w) 
302.841.9036 (c)    


